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Second Announcement 

Debrecen, 28-03-2008 

 
Conference on Radiation Damage in Biomolecular Systems 

 
which will be held in the Headquarters of the Debrecen Committee of the Hungarian 
Academy of Sciences, in Debrecen, Hungary, from the 13th June to 15th June  

2008 is now in the registration and abstract submission stage  
 

The conference is significantly sponsored by the European Science Foundation, ESF, 
within the framework of the Activity: Electron Induced Processing at the Molecular 
Level, EIPAM. We also acknowledge support from the Hungarian Academy of Sciences, 
HAS. Further sponsorship decisions will be displayed at the conference website. 

Local Organizers:  
• Institute of Nuclear Research (ATOMKI) of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences  
• Centre of Arts Humanities and Sciences of the University of Debrecen 
• Faculty of Medicine of the Medical and Health Centre of the University of Debrecen  
 

The website for RADAM 2008 is located at: www.isa.au.dk/meetings/radam2008 
 

Registration, abstract submission and hotel reservation for RADAM is now open 

Details – including a tentative list of speakers and topics (not completed yet) - are 
available on the website. Most of the oral presentations have been arranged, but a 
very limited number of slots are still open. We kindly ask you to submit you abstracts 
for your talk or poster contributions.  

Important dates, deadlines, fees 

Early registration:     May 13       295 EUR (delegates) / 195 EUR (students) 

Hotel reservation:     May 13                  (320/220 after May 13) 

Abstract submission:    April 30 

Requests for support :    April 20 

Notification about support:      April 30 

Cancellation:                            May 13 

 

Support policy 

There are limited funds available to support active participants, young scientists 
and students presenting talks or posters. The deadline for support applications is 
April 20. Requests should be submitted via e-mail to the Conference Secretary, Dr. 
Erika Bene. Applicants will be notified by April 30.   

I am looking forward to seeing you in Debrecen for the RADAM 2008. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Béla Sulik    
Chair of the Local Organizing Committee, 
ATOMKI, Debrecen 


